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Dr. Elgin Mayfield Selected as Director of Human Resources  
for Houston County School District 

 
HOUSTON COUNTY, GA – Dr. Elgin Mayfield was named Director 
of Human Resources during the Houston County Board of Education 
meeting held June 14, 2022. Dr. Mayfield has been with the Houston 
County School District for 26 years.  
 
Dr. Mayfield has served as the principal of Bonaire Primary School 
since it opened in August 2020. Prior to that, he served as the 
principal at both Langston Road Elementary School and Perry 
Primary School. Before becoming a principal, he was the Assistant 
Principal of Instruction at Parkwood Elementary.  As a teacher, Dr. 
Mayfield was the Director of Bands for Pelham City Schools, Bert 
Rumble Middle and Northside High School.  
 
“It is my honor to have served for so many years as a principal for 
the Houston County School District, and I look forward to this new 

role as the Director of Human Resources,” said Dr. Mayfield. “It is a privilege to serve in this new 
capacity, and I look forward to continuing my work in this wonderful community.” 
 
Dr. Mayfield earned a Doctorate in Education from Valdosta State University in 2011, a master’s 
degree in Educational Leadership from Columbus State in 2004, and a bachelor’s degree in Music 
Education from Valdosta State in 1995. He and his wife, Pamela, have two daughters, Abigail and 
Caroline. 
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